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1. Creation of standardized MUS Ethical Policy in advance of Hype Week  

a. MUS currently has no formal policy related to ethics 
b. Given our engagement in high risk events, we are optimistic that this will be 

in place by the start of Hype Week (Nov 5)  
 

2. All MUS portfolios are progressing well and the turnout for our recent involvement 
package was high  

a. Efforts to improve first-year engagement from last year have proven 
successful   

 
3. The MUS BoD has started to work on our constitution  

a. In the past, we’ve had issues with decentralization amongst BoD and Exec 
committee, complicating decision making 

b. I implemented executive reports for each BoD member to mitigate this issue 
and improve knowledge of MUS across BoD 

 
4. As the MUS has sizable financial activities, we have been working to implement new 

internal controls to simplify our accounting practices  
 

5. Held 2 BoD meetings since end of campaign period with the aim of getting new U0, 
U1, and U3 representatives up to speed on our corporate structure 
 

6. MUS has a mental health and wellness week at the end of October in alignment with 
both my and the President’s campaign mandates 
 

7. Benjam and I have both been engaging with constituents through our various 
extracurricular involvements to ensure exposure 

 
 

 
Brooke Callaghan     Benjam Smit  
SSMU Rep, MUS BoD Chairwoman    SSMU Rep 
 


